North Shore

Management Plan

NORTH SHORE MANAGEMENT BOARD

THE GOAL

The North Shore Management Board (NSMB) is seeking your

input to assist with the update of the North Shore
Management Plan. This shoreline management plan was
first adopted in 1988 and is infrequently updated. The Plan

provides strategies for environmental protection and orderly

growth along the North Shore of Lake Superior.

"THE MEETINGS

1. Why are we meeting?

You will learn more about the Plan, the process for
updating the Plan, and how you can submit your
comments and concerns regarding the Plan.

2. How can you help?
We want to gather recommendations and ‘real-life’

experiences of community members and the North Shore.
Your voice is key.

3. What is our future?
The NSMB will update the Plan and will continue to seek

your feedback and comments on the draft Plan prior to its
completion and adoption.

GRA

ARAIS

The Hub
10 Broadway Ave
6:00 PM to 730 PM, November 6

SILVER BAY

North Shore Area Partners
Community Room, 36 Shopping Center Rd
6:00 PM to 7:30 PM, November 7

TWO HARBORS
Aspirus Lake View Hospital

Conference Room, 325 11th Ave
6:00 PM 1o 7:30 PM, November 13

MORE INFORMATION

« northshoremanagementhoard.com/
« lhanson@ardc.org
o 218-529-7520

FUNDING

The plan update is funded under award
NA23NOS4190213 from the Coastal Zone
Management Act of 1972, as amended,
administered by the Office for Coastal
Management, National Oceanic and Atmospheric
Administration provided to the Minnesota
Department of Natural Resources for Minnesota’s
Lake Superior Coastal Program.
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